
This system is brilliant, so much better than 
traditional bulk collection. Less rubbish on 
verges for less amount of time.
– Happy Cottesloe resident - 
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COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday of the 
month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on the fourth 
Tuesday of the month at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 
109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas are available at the 
Civic Centre or on our website. 

The next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 15 September and 
the next Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 22 September.

OPERATIONS CENTRE UP 
AND RUNNING
The Town’s new operations centre located at the Mosman Park 
Works Depot is up and running. Cottesloe and Mosman Park depot 
crews came together last week to celebrate the achievement of the 
recently completed facility, which is a great addition for the Town 
and its sta�  as it provides convenience for the depot team’s day to 
day work activities as well as the opportunity for both Town’s to 
share facilities and services when possible. 

The Town of Cottesloe would like to thank the Town of Mosman Park 
for their assistance in this project.

SNAKES ABOUT
With this lovely warm weather comes increased snake activity 
as they emerge from hibernation to bask in the sun. Please keep 
to the beach paths and keep an eye out. 

If you do see a snake do not approach it, they are venomous 
and could bite. Please report any snake sightings to the Town 
on 9285 5070. Our Rangers are trained to deal with them.

YOUTH SURVEY - EVENTS
Are you 24 or under and live in Cottesloe? We are seeking 
input from Cottesloe’s youth community to fi nd out about 
events they would be interested in attending in their local area. 
We invite you to complete a short survey at www.cottesloe.
wa.gov.au/consultations/. 

This is an opportunity to let us know about events that young 
people could enjoy in Cottesloe in the future. The survey is 
available to complete until 4pm on Friday, 25 September 2020.

NEW COLLECTION SERVICE
Town of Cottesloe residents can now have their bulk 
and green waste collected at a time that suits them! 
Verge Valet is a convenient new service that allows 
you to book your waste collection when you want 
it. This fantastic new service began in July and has 
already been a great success! 

Verge Valet replaces communal collections that 
were o� ered previously. This means that there is 
no longer a green collection in September or bulk 
collection in November. If you would like a green or 
bulk collection it can be booked in when it suits you! 

Visit the Verge Valet page at  www.cottesloe.wa.gov.
au/services/waste-recycling/verge-collections.aspx 
to fi nd out more or call us on 9285 5000. Verge Valet 
collections can be booked directly at vergevalet.com.au.

COMMUNITY CITIZEN OF THE YEAR AWARDS
Nominations are now open for the 2021 Community Citizen of 
the Year Awards. Each year the Town acknowledges individuals 
and local organisations that have made an outstanding 
contribution during the year or contribute to the local 
community year after year.

The Town of Cottesloe is calling for nominations for Community 
Citizen of the Year, Community Citizen of the Year (Youth), 
Community Citizen of the Year (Senior) and Active Citizenship 
(Group or Event).

This is your opportunity to help us acknowledge the contribution 
and celebrate the engagement of our community. Awards will be 
presented on Australia Day, 26 January 2021. We encourage you 
to nominate someone who makes our community a better place! 

We would especially like to hear about people making 
an outstanding contribution from our youth community. 
The awardee of this category will receive $2,000 from the 
Town for a personal or professional development program.

Find out more and make a nomination at www.citizenshipawards
.com.au. 

Nominations close 31 October 2020.

NEWS
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IMPROVING BEACH ACCESS
Work has commenced on the construction of new 
stairs at the end of the access path at Cottesloe 
Main Beach. An excavator arrived in late August, 
with an archaeologist on hand due to the site being 
the location of the old Cottesloe Jetty. Burnt out 
timber was found under the concrete and long pieces 
of intact timber were uncovered under the sand. 
It’s been confi rmed that this timber is part of an 
old timber groyne that formed a retaining wall at 
the base of the jetty. The new stairs will provide 
convenient and safe access to the beach.  


